
 
 
To: Main Street Retail Food Service Establishments 
From: David J. Diehl, Zoning Official 
Date: May 26, 2020 
Subject: Outdoor Dining – Temporary Zoning Permit 
 
Dear Main Street Retail Food Service Establishments, 
 
The Town of Hackettstown adopted Ordinance 2019-07 containing Section 527 
Outdoor Dining on Public Sidewalks along Main Street within the TCC Zone 
District on the 8th day of August 2019. 
 
The required Temporary Zoning Permit and the associated Outdoor Dining Plan 
was to commence this year, 2020.  The Temporary permit may be issued for a 
period of up to one (1) year beginning April 15th. 
 
Due to the unforeseen situation, the application process has been on hold.  As 
the Town of Hackettstown looks forward to the reduction of restrictions associated 
with our restaurants and eateries, those retail food service establishments on 
Main Street that look to participate in the Outdoor Dining shall complete and apply 
for the Temporary Zoning Permit. 
 
The Mayor and Council have waived all fees associated with the Outdoor 
Dining Application for this Outdoor Dining season.   
 
The application and ordinance can be found online at the Hackettstown website 
https://www.hackettstown.net/zoning and click on “Outdoor Dining Plan Application 
and Ordinance in the left sidebar.  You can also find this information at the Hackettstown 
Business Improvement District (BID) website: https://hackettstownbid.com/ . 
 
The application and required plan shall be mailed to the Town of Hackettstown, 
215 W. Stiger Street, Hackettstown, NJ  07840 or dropped off at the Municipal 
Building in the “Drop Box” located to the right of the front door. 
 
The Town of Hackettstown, Mayor, and Council look forward to your success!  
 
Best regards, 

 
David J. Diehl, CFM 

    Zoning Officer 
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